
Books We’ve 

Read 
Splat the Cat 

11/28 32 pgs 

Santa Knows 11/27 

32 pgs 

Night Before the 

Night Before 

Christmas  11/26 

32 pgs 

Merry Christmas, 

Splat! 11/26 32 

pgs 

Who Will Carve 

the Turkey This 

Thanksgiving? 

11/20 32 pgs 

Turkey Trouble 

11/20 32 pgs 

Thanksgiving on 

Plymouth Planta-

tion 11/19 32 pgs 

One Little, Two 

Little, Three Lit-

tle Pilgrims 32 pgs 

11/19 

Cock-a-doodle-

hoooooo! 32 pgs 

11/19 

There was an old la-

dy who swallowed a 

Bell 32 pgs 11/28 

Joe and Sparky 

11/28 32 pgs 

Our Website 

http://

lh221.k12.sd.us/ 

Letter of the 

Week 
Next week, the letter 

for the week will be 

the letter Rr.  Please 

have your child bring 

items that begin with 

the letter Rr.   

Christmas Con-

cert  
The concert begins at 

7:00 p.m. in the gym.  

This year you are 

asked to have your 

kindergartener here 

at 6:45  

p.m. and K-1 will meet 

in the high school 

Spanish room, which 

Week of  

November 29, 2012 

K-News St. Mary 

Kindergarten 

Upcoming Dates: 

☺ November 30-

Christmas Concert 

be to the Spanish 

Room in the High 

School by 6:45pm 

☺ December 14-Ellie’s 

Birthday Celebra-

tion (12-16) 

☺ December 19-

Marie’s Birthday 

Celebration (12-29) 

☺ December 21st-

School dismisses at 

2:00pm 

☺ December 24-

January 2-No 

School Christmas 

Break and In-

service 

is the classroom 

next to the  

high school bath-

rooms and just kitty 

corner from the high 

school office.  Mrs. 

Smith and has also 

asked us to remind 

parents that there 

should be no blue 

jeans or t-shirts 

worn for the con-

cert.  Please have 

your child dress up in 

nice clothes; such as 

he/she would wear 

to church.   

Hats, Coats and 

Gloves 
This is just a re-

minder to please 

send a hat, coat and 

gloves to school each 

and every day with 

your  

child.  A lot of Kin-

dergarteners are 

coming without these 

items.  I know the 

weather has been 

unseasonably warm 

at times, but there 

have been really cold 

days too.  Thanks! 


